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The Library System Of Lancaster County (LSLC) Board of Directors values open communication.

Communication Between the LSLC Board of Directors and the Member Libraries

Every six months a different Library Director is selected by the Directors Council to serve as the
liaison who attends monthly LSLC Board of Directors meetings. Talking points from those
meetings are noted and presented at the Directors Council meetings.

Communication Between the Member Libraries and the LSLC Board of Directors

A liaison from the LSLC Board of Directors (usually the Board President) attends monthly
Directors Council meetings. Talking points from the Directors Council meetings are noted and
presented in the LSLC Board informational packet. The talking points are announced at the
monthly LSLC Board of Directors meetings and are noted in the minutes.

Communication Between the LSLC Board of Directors and the County Commissioners
A County Commissioner is invited to attend the monthly Board meetings and the County
Commissioners are kept informed of LSLC updates.

Communication Between the LSLC Board of Directors and the Public
The LSLC Board meets periodically with the Executive Director about the promotion of System
and Member Library services. Public Relations is a priority of the organization.




